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Wow, another year over and 2019 is upon us. This will be my last newsletter as your club president. It 

has been a pleasure to serve. I realize I have not been as active lately as I should have and for that 

I apologize. It has been a very crazy year for us.  

 

This has been a year full of ups and downs for many of us. Some have lost loved ones, many have been 

ill and we had members who have passed. Most of you know Vince and I recently lost his mother and 

many of you know how very close he was to her. We had to forfeit many rallies for him to care for 

her and much of his time at home had been devoted to her care. It has been a great loss for Vince, 

Annetta (his sister) and I. Thank you all so very much for all the kind words of sympathy and cards.   

 

If you are not yet in Florida, I know many of you are headed that way as are Vince and I in January. 

We look forward to seeing you there, most likely at the FMA rally at Lazy Days. I would like to hold a 

meeting, at some point, during the rally to discuss the fate of The Mid-South Roadrunners. I believe 

the future of this club is in jeopardy and we need to assess where we go from here. This will be an 

informal meeting and I will let you know when and where at a later date. 

 

Vince and I are looking forward to seeing many of you at WDW’s Fort Wilderness Campground where 

we will be hosting a Mid-South Roadrunner rally. This should be lots of fun! 

 

We want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy Holiday Season! 

 

Wishing you all safe travels and remember to always…   

    “Stay on the Shiny Side of Life” 

         

         Tracey Lamonica 

http://www.fma4fun.org/
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